Safe Bc')ah'.ng Week July 1-7

Governor William A. Egan
presents ‘the proclamation de-
signating  July 1-7 as Safe
Boating Week in Alaska to Coast
Guard Auxiliary District Com-
modore Donald L. Gebhart.

Also there to witness the
signing is Coast Guard Com-
mander  Richard N.
cott, Chief, Boating Safety
Branch and Director of the

Wes-

Auxiliary in Alaska, and Coast
Guard Auxiliary Vice-Commo-
dore David DeLong.

In the proclamation Governor
Egan urges all boaters to give
special attention to increasing
water safety during this period
and to avail themselves to safe
boating instruction during the
coming year.



